
Notice of Public Hearing 
 
 
On April 25, at 6:00 p.m. at the Prineville City Hall, located at 387 NE Third Street, Prineville, Oregon, the 
Prineville City Council will hold a Public Hearing to consider the 2023 renewal of Crook County’s 
Enterprise Zone, established in 2012.  Written comments may be submitted to the Prineville City Council 
by mail at City of Prineville, Attn:  Lisa Morgan, 387 NE Third Street, Prineville, Oregon, 97754 or by 
email at cityhall@cityofprineville.com.  Any written comments must be received no later than April 25th, 
at 5:00 p.m. and must include the sender’s name and address. 
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